
PHOTOGRAPH AND VIDEO CONSENT
FORM

In line with current data protection and GDPR rules (2018). We need to ensure that the
school is meeting the requirements, we need to re-seek your consent to take and use
photographs and videos of your child.

At PGPS we take all matters relating to child safety very seriously. This includes the use of
images of pupils. Photographs and videos can be motivating for the pupils involved,
provide a good opportunity to promote the work of the school and are invaluable tools for
professional training. However, schools have a duty of care towards pupils, which means
that pupils must remain unidentifiable, reducing the risk of possible inappropriate contact.

PGPS follows these rules:

● Where media can be accessed externally, for example the school website, school
newsletters and the school’s social media pages:

o we will not use a photograph with full name and class information alongside

● Where showcasing examples of pupils work with accompanying photographs around
the school, we will use only a child’s first name.

● Staff take photographs inline with the acceptable use and image use policies. Staff will not take
photographs of children on personal devices.

We need your consent to take photographs, films and other digital images of your children
and to use them in the sorts of ways described above. If you are not happy for us to do this,
we will accommodate your preferences.

You may also change your mind at any time in the future by emailing office@pgps.co.uk
telephoning 0191 300 91 90, or coming into the school office.

Please complete this online form:
https://forms.gle/SFLZ5AKLo8VtfMkA7
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